
TEMPLATE NAME: REQUEST FOR APPLICANT FEEDBACK FOLLOWING APPLICATION SUBMISSION

Delivery Method: Included on the last page of the Peace Corps application

-------

Thank You 

Thank you for applying to the Peace Corps. You will receive an email detailing your next step 
momentarily. If you do not receive the email within the next hour, please contact 
amsadmin@peacecorps.gov. (Don’t forget to check your junk/spam folder and add 
@peacecorps.gov to your safe sender/whitelist.) 

In addition, the Peace Corps would like to hear from you! In an effort to gain a better 
understanding of the applicant perspective, we would like feedback on your initial experience
with the Peace Corps. Would you be willing to take a five-minute, voluntary survey to help us 
improve? Your responses will be kept anonymous and you won’t be personally identifiable by
your answers. 

Please click the link below to take the survey:

VRS Survey 1 Link

Thanks in advance for your feedback!

Public reporting burden for this information collection is estimated to average 5 minutes.  The Peace Corps may 

not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a 

currently valid OMB control number. 

OMB Control Number: (0420-0545)   
Expiration date: (9/30/2017)

Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including 

suggestions for reducing this burden, to: the FOIA Officer, Peace Corps, 1111 20th Street NW, 2nd Floor, Washington,

D.C. 20526 or pcfr@peacecorps.gov.
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